October 26, 2010

BLIC SERVICE
Mr. Jeff Derouen P%OMM\SS\ON

Executive Director

Public Service Commission of Kentucky
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Professionals
Conference

Re:  Request for Continuing Education Units (CEUs)
KYTN Water Professionals Conference
Covington, KY - July 24-27, 2011
Case No. 2011-00194

Dear Mr. Derouen:

On behalf of the Kentucky/Tennessee Water Professionals Conference, the purpose of this
correspondence is to notify the Commission that, to the best of the sponsor’s knowledge, no
Water District comimissioners attended our conference. Therefore, no further action is required
on this case.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitated to contact me. I can be reached
at (859) 223-3999 or bmontgomery@grwine.com.

Very truly yours,
GRW Engineers, Inc.

od

Brad Montgomnery
Technical Sessio
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